
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 17, 2021 

 

NOTICE TO CITIZENS: Juneteenth 

closings at Greene County   
 

This afternoon, Greene County received notice from Chief Justice George W. 

Draper III directing the closure of judicial courts on Friday, June 18 in observance 

of the newly passed national Juneteenth holiday. Citizens are asked to note that 

court will not be held tomorrow in the Greene County Circuit Court. Any cases 

originally on the docket for Friday will be rescheduled for a later date. For more 

information, visit Case.net or contact the Circuit Clerk’s office on Monday at 417-

868-4074. 

In addition, Greene County governmental offices will be closing at noon on Friday, 

June 18 for this holiday.  

 

   

 

### 

 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving more than 

275,000 people (2010 census). Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including 

those in its cities, a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, 

unparalleled dedication, and the efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County 



Commission is the executive body of Greene County operating under guidelines established in 

the Revised Statutes of the State of Missouri. Within that authority the Commission enacts 

ordinances, resolutions and policies, supervises the activities of county departments, fixes 

salaries, adopts the annual budget, provides for construction and other services, and conducts 

hearings on planning and zoning matters.  

 

For additional information, contact Donna Barton, Public Information Officer, at 417-844-

4311 or dlbarton@greenecountymo.gov. 
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